
 
 

 
 

 
RMBI Care Co. Homes' Occupancy - May 2021 
 

 
Dear Provincial Grand Almoners, 

 
Please find attached the monthly occupancy report for our RMBI Care Co. 
Homes.  

 
We’re pleased to announce that from 4 May, government guidelines have further 

opened up and residents can now leave their care homes to visit a friend or 
family member’s garden, or go on walks in places such as parks, public gardens 
and beaches, without having to self-isolate when they return. All our residents 

can currently receive regular indoor visits from two named family members or 
friends. 

 
You can read more recent stories about our Homes in our latest edition of RMBI 

News including our vaccine rollout and families reuniting with residents - 
https://www.rmbi.org.uk/news/rmbi-news/  
 

Our latest Impact Report, which gives an overview of our Covid-response over 
the past year can also be found online at https://www.rmbi.org.uk/about-

us/our-impact/ 
 
If you have any queries regarding admissions, please contact our Resident 

Placements’ Manager Debbie Hollands via dhollands@rmbi.org.uk. Alternatively, 
you can also find more details about our Homes and services and contact them 

directly via https://www.rmbi.org.uk/our-homes/  
 
Best wishes, 

 
The Marketing Team 
 

 

The Royal Masonic Benevolent Institution Care Company 

60 Great Queen Street, London WC2B 5AZ 

  

Direct line: 020 7596 2405 

Switchboard: 020 7596 2400 

Fax: 020 7596 2427 

Email: mforonda@rmbi.org.uk 

 

 

www.rmbi.org.uk | facebook.com/thermbi | twitter.com/thermbi   

Registered Charity No: 1163245 | Company No: 1293566 

 

Caring is our way of life 
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